
This October Russell Orr, NASA Solar 

System Ambassador, led the 

program titled ‘The FULL Moon’. We 

also livestreamed with astronaut Dr. 

Aunon-Chancellor, who is currently 

on board the International Space 

Station, which launched in June.  

NASA COMES TO MCIVER’S 

THE FINAL FRONTIER 
- Murray Hudson 

“I’VE BEEN TO A LOT 

OF LIBRARIES AND 

THIS ONE, BY FAR, IS 

THE COOLEST.” 

MCIVER’S GRANT PUBLIC LIBRARY  

November 2018 

Strengthening Our Community 

Nov. 8th Cupcakes for CASA 

Nov. 22nd—24th Closed for Thanksgiving 

Nov. 26th Christmas Parade 

Nov. 27 & 28 8:30a-4p State Health Insurance Assistant MEDICARE signup 

IMPORTANT DATES 

In celebration of Develey’s Oktoberfest, 

the library offered week-long 

entertainment and events: 

 Special additions to the collection, 

featuring English & German book 

reviews 

 StoryTime led by Kirsten Mays, 

German– speaking community 

member 

 Library-wide adult scavenger hunt, 

with Develey gift basket and two 

free Oktoberfest tickets as prizes 

 Greetings by library staff in German 

 Games and booths at the Farmer’s 

Market, led by library staff 

 

 

Oktoberfest 2018 
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Murray Hudson, world –renowned 

cartographer and owner of the largest 

known private collection of maps and 

globes, discussed highlights of his 

collection with library patrons in a 

special presentation given at the end 

of October. 

HUDSON PRESENTS 



This year, McIver’s Grant Public Library came outside to join the 

Downtown Trick or Treat festivities. Games and candy booths were set 

up in the parking lot and hosted by library staff, Boss Hoss, C & C 

Pharmacy, West Tennessee Health Care, University of Tennessee 

Agricultural Extension office and Credit Central.  

We had 1,700 visitors to our library! 

1,700 come to Halloween at McIver’s 

Art Wall 
This month’s Art Wall 

features the works of 

Kendall Parker. His 

beautifully crafted 

wood bowls, dishes 

and decorative items 

can be found on 

display all month. 

We are proud to announce the following new services 

offered to our community: 

 Wireless printing (simply email 

print@icecloudprint.com your documents) 

 Text message notifications regarding your 

library card account 

 Scanning capabilities directly to email addresses 

New Services! 

Alexis Cole, Miss Black Tennessee, 

visited the library to read ‘Bloom’ by 

Doreen Cronin, to a room of delighted 

children who created their own 

kingdoms with paint, paper and mud 

afterwards. Ms. Cole kindly dedicated 

her time to the library as part of her 

#BeTrueBeBoldBeYou platform. She 

also serves as Director of 

Environmental Services for West TN 

Healthcare. 

A PRINCESS READS 

ABOUT A PRINCESS! 

Typically, we have ~ 4,000 

visitors each month to the 

library ...sometimes as 

many as 10,000! 

DID YOU KNOW? 


